
 

 

Don’t plumb bore water 
into your mains supply 
 

It is illegal to modify plumbing on your land without proper approval. 

The number of homes accessing bore water has greatly increased over recent years. 

It is illegal to plumb bore water with your mains supply without the proper approval from your town 
water supplier. 

 

For this reason: 

• Contact your urban water authority for information about modifying your mains supply to 
incorporate bore water or 

• any other source of water. 

• You may be asked to install backflow devices at the mains water meter and internal plumbing. 

• Installation, if approved, must follow instructions provided by your urban water authority. 

• All installations of backflow devices must be carried out by a licensed plumber. 

• In areas where there is an increased risk of mains water contamination, annual testing by 
Plumbing Industry. Commission licensed plumbers may be required. 

Working with these requirements will assist water suppliers to continue to provide you with a 
reliable source of water. 

 

To discuss these requirements or to find out more, please contact your local urban water authority. 
 

Barwon Water 55–67 Ryrie Street, Geelong VIC 3220 1300 656 007 

South Gippsland Water 14-18 Pioneer St FOSTER, 3960  1300 851 636 

Central Highlands Water  7 Learmonth Rd WENDOUREE, 3353  1800 061 514 

Wannon Region Water Authority  25 Gateway Rd WARRNAMBOOL, 3280  1300 926 666 

East Gippsland Water  133 Macleod St BAIRNSDALE, 3875  1800 671 841 

Greater Western Water 36 Macedon St SUNBURY, 3429  134 499 

Gippsland Water  55 Hazelwood Rd TRARALGON, 3844  1800 050 500 

Westernport Water  2 Boys Home Rd NEWHAVEN, 3925  1300 720 711 

Melbourne Water 990 La Trobe Street Docklands VIC 3008 131 722 

Yarra Valley Water  25-35 Lucknow St MITCHAM, 3132  1300 304 688 

South East Water 101 Wells St, Frankston 3199 131 694 

 


